Mr. Chris Hitt, Staff Director
U.S. Senate Select Committee on
Nutrition and Human Needs
Office of Senator McGovern
Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510

Dear Friend,

I still need that letter asked for in the enclosed copy of a letter of December 8th. Some on the Egg Board are suggesting that some of my statements revised after the draft printed in the hearings, are libelous. So for this and other reasons I will need the letter indicating that the draft was published in entirety without my prior knowledge or permission.

I would also welcome news from you about the future of the subcommittee.

Cordially,

Henry Blackburn, M.D.
Professor and Director

encl. pc my letter to lumi of & Da.